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Thank You ... 
I would like to thank all the brothers who sent in their Reunion Weekend response cards. Your response 

helps us to get our job done, and makes it a lot easier. 

I would also like to thank all the brothers who sent a letter with their response. It is always a pleasure 
hearing from you (your news, praises and even criticisms). Some of the letters are printed on page 3 of this 
newsletter. 

If you have not already sent in your response, please send it as soon as possible (by April30). Even if you 
cannot attend the weekend, your response is needed. 

Also, with this newsletter we will be collecting Alumni Chapter dues for the 1990-91 fiscal year. And if you 
have any news you would like printed in the newsletter, send it in! 

Please send all Alumni Chapter correspondence to Michael Jaszczak, 2712 Heresford Drive, Parma, 
Ohio 44134. 
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Bob Wenz 
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Scott Carpenter 
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President of House Corp. 
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Fraternally/ /J 
~J~ 
Michael Jaszczak 

May 12, 1989, at 3:00pm 

At the Chapterhouse 

Followed by the Initiation of new members 
at 4:00 in a special ceremony. 

WHITE ROSE SEMI-FORMAL 
6:30PM 

at the Clarion on Rt 2 in Eastlake. 



CHAPTER NEWS 

Dear Alumni, 

Greek Week is over and Sigma Nu comes back with yet another trophy due to John Chow who 
designed and painted the first place banner. Overall, we did respectably including second 
place in the scavenger hunt and third place in bike race. Thanks to all the alumni who helped. 

This semester's philanthropy was the MS Walkathon, Almost all the pledges and actives 
participated either through registration or through walking seven and one-half miles. 

Other spring activities included the Spring Smash, a very successful party which incorporated 
a band. Many people showed up, including other Greeks. · 

This year's pledge class project was remodeling the basement. This consisted of putting up 
new walls which were painted black. There was also a bar built and new carpeting was · 
installed over most of the floor. All alumni are invited to come see the renovations. 

Don't forget. May 12 is set for activation and the White Rose Formal. 

Fraternally yours, 

Delta Alpha Pledge 
Scott Lanterman 

For registration information for Grand·:: .. !JI~!;:d~,tllmii;i;:;~:?.!J/the Fraternity Headquarters at (703) 
463-21 64 t :::'b~.,:.:::;;:;.;;;::;:::.;::;~!~!!l~)~:t:~:.:~;:~-;::;;~:::;.:. ;:,;:\\. 

PLAN ON C:ft,ICA·G':0 1lN AUGUST! 



Chuck Visk 
I've moved to Chicago, about 6 
months ago (January), and I'm work­
ing for Motorola, Cellular Telephone 
Division. I've got a place of my own, 
out in the 'burbs, about a 40 minute 
drive from Downtown. Work is going 
well, but I miss the Sigma Nu broth­
ers. 

(NOTE: Chuck is looking forward to 
seeing alumni at Grand Chapter in 
Chicago!) 

Larry Scotchie 
Celebrating 20 years with Martin 
Marietta, Orlando, Fla. Now a Missile 
Systems ManageL Last two of 6 
children in college at the University of 
Florida. Will celebrate 30th wedding 
anniversary in May, 1990. 

Harry D. Bennett 
Am still living in W. Palm Beach, Fla 
after retiring from Sou. Bell in 1979. 
Have two sons and three grandsons 
and a wonderful wife. Would be 
happy to have friends stop by. 

William (Bill) Kuhlman 

Alumni News 

James Nazar 

Promoted to Captain, U.S. Air Force 
in September 1989. Graduated from 
the Air Force Institute of Technology 
in December 1989 with a degree of 
Master of Science in Electrical Engi­
neering. 

Michael Jaszczak 

Michael and his wife, Elizabeth, are 
expecting their first child in August. 
He recently completed a commis­
sioned painting for a church and a 
painting of brother Dick Fletcher for 
the fraternity headquarters. 

Mike is looking forward to meeting a 
lot of Delta Alpha/Delta Zeta alumni 
on May 11-12! 

Richard Thoman 

When Allied Signal closed their plant 
in mid 1988 and other employment in 
the area was not available, I decided 
to retire. I have done some display 
consulting since then and enjoy 
spending extra time with the family 
including our four grandchildren. 

William T. Ellis 

"Thank you for the newsletter and 
information on the status of the 
chapter. I appreciate your work and 
hope for the best." 

Don Brock 

It was nice to see the note on Charles 
S. Smith who pledged me in '34. We 
should challenge a few more of the 
fraternity that earned the Gallagher 
cup in the latter 30's to help in the 
recolonization effort. (NOTE: per­
haps they could show their support by 
attending the festivities on May 12!) 

Living in Toledo. Working as Assis­
Bill and his wife Jane keep busy in tant Project Manager for Cousins 
retirement with a musical group. Environmental Services. 

Ken Miller 

Keeping busy at grad school at 
Carnegie-Mellon. Have finished my 
first semester of work towards getting 
a Ph.D. in Biochemestry. 

Richard (Dick) Lyndes 

Gail and I became first-time grand­
parents (finally) on November 30th. 

Mark Juba 

I have returned to Rochester, NY 
after a 1112 year assignment with the 
Eastman Chemicals Division in 
Kingsport, TN. I'm currently Manager 
of Environmental Projects for the 
Synthetic Chemicals Division at 
Kodak Park I was happy to see a few 
Steeler fans in the (chapter). 

(NOTE: GO BROWNS ! ! !) 

Roy Michelotti 

I've been working at Los Alamos 
National Laboratory for 9 years. I 
spent the first four years building 
particle accelerators, and the last five 
in a laser-applications group. Chris 
(wife) and I have three children, 
Matthew (9), Monies (6) and Eries (1 ). 
I am active in our community, I coach 
2 soccer teams, I'm on the board of 
the local YMCA, I'm on the county 
Solid Waste Management board. 
Chris is a full time mom now, she has 
worked between babies and will prob­
ably go back to work some time soon. 



ALUMNI ARE INVITED TO A 
Reunion Weekend 
May 11 & 12, 1990 

A Reunion Weekend is being planned for May 11 and 12, 1990. Activities are being planned for the entire 
weekend with the The White Rose Formal dinner dance as the focal point. This would be the chance to see 
some old friends, and make some new ones. 

Friday, May 11 
An informal get together at the Chapter House - a chance to get to see some old friends and see the 
Chapter House - 7:00 p.m. till? 

Saturday, May 12 

The Reunion Golf Outing 

Tee off time will be approximately 7:30 a.m. We have a limited amount of tee times, so first come, first 
served. The cost is $25.00 for 18 holes (you must RSVP by April28 to golf). This price includes a golf cart. 
RSVP on your invitation reply card or on the form found in this newsletter. 

Alumni Election Meeting 

At 3:00 p.m. at the chapter house, the Alumni Election meeting will take place. 

Chapter Activation Ceremony 

At 4:00 p.m. at the chapter house, the Ritual Initiation ceremony will take place (coat and tie, initiated 
brothers only). 

White Rose Formal 

A formal Alumni/Active dinner dance {a "White Rose") will take place at the 
Clarion on Rt 2 in Eastlake, Ohio. This is going to be the biggest single event in 
the history of the Chapter. The cost will be $27.50 per person or $50.00 per 
couple. Send in your invitation reply card or the form found in this newsletter 
as soon as possible. 



}*News. 
Thank You to Those Who Paid 

1989-90 Alumni Dues 
Your generosity helps us to keep our chapter going strong. 

It also helps us to keep in touch with you through 
the LNews newsletter and other mailings. 

Starting with this newsletter we will be collecting dues 
for the 1990-91 fiscal year. 

Mail the form below. 

-------------------------------------------------
Name ------------------------------ Pin Number -----------------

D Reserve me a tee time for the Reunion Weekend-Golf Tournament, on May 12, 1990. The price is $25.00 (includes 
cart), you may pay in advance or at the golf course. (Those planning to golf will receive more information later) 

D $25.00 in advance D pay at course 

D Yes, I will be comming to the White Rose semi-formal on May 12 at the Clarion on Rt 2 in Eastlake.The cost is 
27.50 per person or $50.00 per couple. 

D $27.50 per person D $50.00 per couple 

0 I will not be able to attend the weekend. 

D Enclosed is a contribution to the Alumni Chapter (dues are $10) for the 1990/1991 school year. 

D Other Comments/News: 

Please mail to: Michael Jaszczak, 2712 Heresford Drive, Parma, Ohio 44134 
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